
 

 

June 2, 2017 
 

To all Bahá’ís residing within a 
150-mile radius of Los Angeles  
 
Dearest Bahá’í Friends, 
 
The Not A Crime campaign―which has used the power of public art to call the 
world’s attention to the deprivations being visited on Iran’s Bahá’ís―is screening its 
moving documentary film, Changing the World, One Wall at a Time, in the Los Angeles 
area on June 5 and June 7.  
 
Each of the two events will begin with a reception for the film’s creators, followed 
by a screening of the documentary―which is 52 minutes in length. At each event, 
Mr. Hooper Dunbar, prominent artist, author, well-traveled Bahá’í pioneer, and 
former member of the Universal House of Justice, will offer introductory remarks. 
 
We strongly encourage you to attend and invite you to obtain tickets for you, your 
family, and interested friends, neighbors, and contacts through the links below. 
(Exact times, locations of each venue, and maps are available through the links.) 
 

x For the June 5 screening (tickets $15) here 
x For the June 7 screening (admission FREE) here 

 
By giving us a glimpse of some 40 of the visually striking and inspiring murals 
that have been painted in neighborhoods in the United States and across the globe, 
the documentary powerfully illuminates the campaign’s quest to increase public 
awareness of the 21st-century brand of apartheid the Iranian regime continues to 
practice―unjustly excluding tens of thousands of qualified Bahá’ís from access to 
higher education. 
 

 With loving Bahá’í greetings,  

 
 Kenneth E. Bowers 
 Secretary 


